YBarkaemble KnneHnTbi!

[ns obecneyeHns 6GaHKOBCKMX U GUHAHCOBbIX PAaCYETOB M HEMPEpPbIBHOCTM BU3Heca Halwmx KaneHToB AO "Im-HO-
3¢-Axu baHk (EBpasus)" npoaonkut paboty B nepuog c 6 anpens no 30 anpens 2020 roga 6e3 usmeHeHNi.

B cnyyae He0HXO4MMOCTU CHATUA HAaNNYHbIX CPeACTB B Kacce baHKa nnaun nocelweHua BaHka, npocum Bac
npovHdopmmposatb baHk 3A OAWH OEHb no nnaHuMpyemoro BM3uTa.

YuntbiBaa Heﬁ/'laI'OI'IpMFITHVIO 3NNAEMMUONOTMYECKYHO CUTYauuto B MocKkBe npocum Bac Bo3aepKatbca OT
noceweHna odwlca BbaHKa M MakCcMManbHO MCMO/1b30BaTb BO3MOXKHOCTM Halwen CucTemsl ANCTaHUMNOHHOIO

6aHKkoBcKoro obcnykmsarua "WEBClient".

JOKyMeHTbI Ha BymMarKHOM HocuTeNe, BKAtOYas Bbinncku no cuetam, ByayT BbiAaBaTbeA KaMeHTam M oTNpaBasTbCA
KYpbepCKMMM ciy>Kbamu B nepBbili pabounin AeHb 160 No npesBapuTebHOMY 3anpocy.

Mo Bonpocam, cBA3aHHbIM ¢ noceweHnem oduca BaHKa, npocum Bac obpawiatben B KaMeHTckyto Cayskby.

Mbl NPOAOKUM OMNepaTUBHO MHGOPMUPOBATL BAC O BOSMOXKHbIX U3SMEHEHUAX B paboTe yepes Bce MmetoLwmecs
KaHanbl cBA3n - cuctema WEB-Client, BalMX KIMEHTCKUX MEHEOMKEPOB, KNNEHTCKYIO CNyKOY.

Mbl BbICOKO LLEHMM Halle COTPYAHMYECTBO M XOTUM 3aBEPUTb, HTO Mbl BCEraa pagom, 4Tobbl noaaep*atb Bac.

C yBaxeHunem,
AO 3m-H0-3¢-[xu baHK (EBpasus)

Dear Clients!

For supporting banking and financial operations and continuity of our client's business AO MUFG Bank (Eurasia)
will continue work during the period from April 6 to April 30, 2020 on standard schedule.

In case of cash operations and visiting Bank, we kindly ask you to inform Bank THE DAY BEFORE of the planned
visit.

Considering an epidemiological situation in Moscow we also ask you to refrain from visit to Bank premises and use
possibilities of our remote bank system "WEBClient" as much as possible .

Documents on paper, including Account Statements, will be submitted to the Clients and sent by courier services
on the first working day or upon preliminary requests .

The questions related to visit to the Bank we recommend you to address the Customer service team.

We will continue to inform you on possible changes in working schedule through all available communication
channels - WEB Client system, your client managers, Customer service team.

We highly appreciate our cooperation and we want to assure that we always nearby to support you.

Yours faithfully,
AO MUFG Bank (Eurasia)



